
ASCOT ROTARY CLUB INC 

MEETING  DETAILS:  

We meet twice per month 

First time:  Ingot Hotel, Belmont 

When—2nd Tuesday of each month 

What time:  7.00 for 7.30 am start.  All over 

by 8.30 am 

Second time:  4th Tuesday of each month 

How: Zoom meeting 

(contact our secretary for Zoom login details) 

SEPTEMBER AT A GLANCE: 

September 8:  at Ingot Hotel 

September 10:  Bricktober meeting 

September 23:  Zoom 

Every Sunday:  Vic Park Markets 

President:  Michael Metcalf;  Immediate PP and Foundation:  Hugh Langridge;  

Admin Secretary and Community Services:  Michelle Kendall; Minutes Secretary:  Roma Gehringer; 

Treasurer:  Joanna Kendall; Club Services:  Ros McLernon; International Services:  Mike Bermann;  

Vocational/Youth:  Stuart Rutter. 

BIRTHDAYS/ANNIVERSARIES— 

SEPTEMBER 

BIRTHDAYS  

Chris Merton    26 September 

ANNIVERSARIES: 

Joanna and Stephen Kendall –18 years on 27 Sep-

tember 

ROTARY ANNIVERSARIES 

Alan Thomson—1 year on 10 September 

Stephen Kendall—18 years on 14 September 

NEXT MEETING: 

Will be a Zoom meeting from your own 

home: 

On September 22nd 

Host Chair:  Michelle Kendall 

Guest Speaker:  Judy Lane  

 from Harry Perkins Institute 

Zoom Code:  contact Hugh if you need it to 

be sent to you.  0419 049 505 



 

BRICKTOBER—THE VIRTUAL DISPLAY will take place 

throughout the whole month of October 2020. 

 

Once we have ironed out the details we will let you 

know.  If you have family and friends interstate and/or 

overseas, this will be an opportunity for you to tell them about it so they too can see 

what we have been promoting all these years. 

 

Watch this space for what it might look like, and how you might be able to get involved. 

VICTORIA PARK MARKETS AND SWAP MEET 

Thank you to those who volunteered to pick up a time slot or two at the Vic Park Mar-

kets.    Your support of the club is greatly appreciated.  We are now looking for people to 

put their names down for October and November rosters.  Remember as we are involved 

in running it, we get a share of the profits from it to help us run our programs.  Let Peter 

Richardson know when you are available.  Contact him either on 0419948417 or 

psricho@iinet.net.au   

VICTORIA PARK MARKETS—ROSTER INFORMATION for AUGUST and September 

  Early Shift (6—8 am)   Late Shift (11.45—1.30 pm) 

September 13 Chris Merton    Jeff Stephenson 

September 20 Stephen Kendall    Joanna Kendall 

September 27      Ron Alexander  

October 4 Stephen Kendall    Leanne Barron 

October 11 Jodie Sparks     

October 18 Stephen Kendall 

October 25 



  

  

MEMBERSHIP 
Increasing our membership is everyone’s business.  Look out for people who might be interested in 

joining out club and let Hugh know so he can follow up on that lead.  We can increase our member-

ship.  Let’s see if we can grow our membership by a minimum of 3. 

NOTES FROM OUR MEETING ON 8 SEPTEMBER 2020 

Guests:    Ross Marinich (Welshpool RC); Robyn Metcalf (chauffeur extraordinaire) 

Guest Speakers:   Yvonne Tessensohn, Brand and Marketing Manager, Ngala 

   Kathleen Brand, Counselling Services, Starick 

 Reports:  

Membership:  Hugh:   Is in discussion with several potential members.   

Foundation:  Hugh:  District Grant Funds have been approved.  $3750 will be transferred to fund the 

Starick programmes as soon as possible 

25 August:  World Health Organisation declared Nigeria POLIO FREE, which means Africa is now polio 

free. 

Stuart:  Youth/Vocational:  (in absentia) 

Handicamp is on again next year.  Thanks to Joanna who has found a potential participant.  If anyone 

else knows of people who would benefit from being a camper or a buddy please let Stuart know.  The 

committee is also looking for support in other ways as well.  If you can help with finances, or running an 

activity, let Wendy Cooper know.  Her email is:  coopwich@iinet.net.au  

Mike B:  Bricktober:    Request to Board members to respond to the email they were sent—as a matter 

of urgency 

Treasurer:  Joanna:    Financials will be updated and available for next Board meeting 

President Michael— Big thank you to  Robyn for making sure President Michael could come to the 

meeting this morning as he is currently unable to drive after his hip replacement operation. 

Peter Richardson:  Swap Meet:   We need people to support the swap meet in October and beyond.   

From past meeting: 

Club Services is organizing a Going Away Party for Gren as he has announced he is retiring from the 

club and we want to acknowledge his contribution as a founding member. 

Club Services:  is also organizing our annual Melbourne Cup event to be held at Ros’s place. 

Joanna—Belmont Enterprise Centre:  know anyone who could be eligible for an award at the Small 

Business Awards Event?  Bev Poor is sponsoring a Mentor Award for this year.  Check out their website 

for categories and application process:  www.belmontbec.com/awards 

mailto:coopwich@iinet.net.au
http://www.belmontbec.com/awards


MORE FROM THIS MORNING’S MEETING 

GUEST SPEAKER:  Kathleen Brand, Starick 

Topic:  Providing Counselling to Victims of Abuse 

Kathleen spoke about the many different types of 

support that Starick provides to people who are the 

victims of abuse in the home.  It is not just the adults 

who need support, it is also the children from these 

families as well. 

Their counselling service offers people a safe place to 

feel free to talk about their feelings, and a chance to 

feel that their word is believed. 

They try to help the person rebuild their sense of self 

worth, confidence and resilience.   

Want to read more:  head to our webpage 

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/7992/Page/

ShowHomePage 

Yvonne Tessensohn:  Brand Marketing Manager, Ngala 

They are currently rethinking their branding profile which 

gives them opportunities to strengthen the connection 

they have with Rotary.   

Yvonne is interested in promoting Bricktober using their 

digital platforms to encourage their people to be involved.  

They are Celebrating 130 years with a series of Family Fun 

Days.  The first one will be in March 2021; and would like 

to involve the Bricktober programme.   

STARICK OP SHOP HAS MOVED: 

New location:  110 Kooyong Street, Rivervale 

Donations kindly accepted 

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/7992/Page/ShowHomePage
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/7992/Page/ShowHomePage


43rd ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 

Interested in attending the next annual AGFR (Australian Golfing Fellowship of Rotarians)?  It will be 

held at Maroochy River Golf Club and hosted by the Rotary Club of Maroochydore.  Check our their 

website at www.agfr.org  to get details.   

Submit your entry early and pay a holding deposit of $100 to secure your registration, with the balance 

payable by close of business 16 April, 2021. 

Check out our Facebook page for photos and updates:  https://www.facebook.com/AscotRotary/  

Check out our Ascot Rotary Webpage for further articles, calendar items and updates:  https://portal.clubrunner.ca/7992/

Page/ShowHomePage 

Check out Bricktober’s website:  www.bricktober.info  and Facebook page:  www.facebook.com/Bricktober.Perth 

WANT TO KNOW WHAT OTHER ROTARY CLUBS ARE UP TO? 

Check out Rotary BlogSpot to find out: 

https://rotaryoutwest.blogspot.com/2020/09/533-1996-1997-rotary-theme-afghanistan.html  

LET’S KEEP OUR CLUB MOVING FORWARD 

Could you be President of our Club for next year? 

If you are willing to take this role on,  

please let President Michael know  

 

Without a President we are no longer a viable club. 

We don’t want that to happen. 

http://www.agfr.org
https://www.facebook.com/AscotRotary/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/7992/Page/ShowHomePage
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